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Art Department Introduction

We are excited to inform you that we have a vacancy in our Art Department for an innovative and committed qualified teacher of Art (the ability to teach Photography would be advantageous). The Art Department at Bexhill Academy is housed in purpose built, state of the art facility with a track record of high expectations for our students. The department runs both Art and Photography GCSE’s with Edexcel. Both subjects are very popular with students and enjoy a large take up. 
You will have the opportunity to thrive in a dedicated, forward thinking team and deliver enthusiastic lessons across key stage 3 and 4. You will have the ability to inspire and have high expectations that will raise the aspirations of our young people. You will have an interest in extracurricular activities; including trips to art galleries and museums. The successful candidate will hopefully have had experience in delivering GCSE Photography but will show an aptitude to do so. 
If you are an NQT, looking to secure a post, we can offer you the very best support to ensure success; we have a number of Lead Practitioners in place across all subjects, as well as a dedicated Professional Tutor.  These highly experienced staff will support you in your career, offering weekly CPD opportunities and advice. 

All candidates will be expected to show a portfolio of student work that demonstrates outstanding outcomes for students. Candidates will also be asked to teach a lesson.
Currently the vacancy is for 0.6 fte.  Enquiries and visits welcome:
General enquiries to the Vice Principal: Paul.Mendela@bexhillacademy.org
We look forward to receiving your application

